
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

All students entering 7th grade will need to complete 

reading assignments during the summer months. 

These assignments will help your child review and 

maintain skills. The reading of 3 books is mandatory 

and must be submitted on the first day of 

school.  Assignments will be posted on the school website before the end of the 

school year.  
 

Please review the reading requirements and sign your acknowledgment at the 

bottom of the reading log and return it by email.  

 

Thank you. 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                               


